

September 21, 2025
Pastor Trevor Jensen
Current Series: Fan the Flame:
Faithful Service in Times of Trial
2 Tim 1:13-18

Welcome Visitors!

Nursery care is available during service, as well as Children's Church for 5 years to 5th grade.

Nursery and preschool-aged children are located in a playroom downstairs.

NOTE: Every 5th Sunday in a month is Family Worship Day and no childcare is provided.

The Wi-Fi code is: WelcomeGuest

Church Office Hours ~ Monday -Thursday 10AM to 1PM

If you would like to meet with one of the pastors, it does not need to be during office hours. Please email/text to schedule a time.

Pastor Trevor: trevor.jensen@cheneycc.org Pastor Stan: 509-607-5409

Deadline for bulletin announcements: If you have anything for the announcements please email, text or leave a note by **noon** on Wednesday.

Happenings This Week:

TODAY: College/Career Ministry- lunch at the Kings'

Monday: Holy Flame (Chapel-6:15pm)

Tuesday: Women's prayer time (Library-10am)

Wednesday: Men's Prayer time (Library-10am)

Wednesday: AWANA (Fellowship Hall-6:30pm)

Thursday: Global Partners Services Team (Library-

1pm)

Thursday: Women's Bible Study/Support Group

(Library-3pm)

Friday: Men's Bible Study (Sanctuary Foyer-6am)

Friday: NeighborFest (EWU Quad-10am-2pm)

Save the Date:

September 28th ChiliFest potluck after church services (see details included)

For secure anonymous giving, text the word GIVE to 509-904-0200.

NeighborFest is here again!

Friday, Sept 26, 10a-2p on the EWU Quad. CCC will have a booth to let students know that they are welcome to come worship with us and share the love of the Lord.

The newly traditional **ChiliFest** will follow next Sunday after church, **Sept 28**th. This is a potluck/contest event. Bring your best chili and enter to win great prizes (well prizes anyway). If chili is not your cup of tea, bring sides like sour cream, Fritos, shredded cheese, veggies, cornbread, salad and cookies (that college kids can take back to the dorm in baggies as a touch of home.)

And bring a smile to welcome our new neighbors!

Prayer Initiative

Prayer is the believer's offensive weapon to combat our enemies of the world, the flesh and the devil.

Each Sunday, a team of caring people will be up front to pray with anyone who wants to come share their requests. Please feel free to come forward to pray alone or with one of our Prayer Team.

Bring your burdens, concerns, confusion and all other matters to God's throne room of GRACE.

AWANA started on September 10th. We are still in need of leaders who want to impact the next generation for Jesus. Leaders commit to 90 minutes a week to come and serve and laugh and play and pray and teach and watch our community's children grow in their relationship with God.

If you would like to learn how you can be a part of this amazing ministry to kids in our church and all of Cheney, please contact Smitty.smith@cheneycc.org or Mickey.smith@cheneycc.org or 509-235-8045

Mel Chambers is coaching another **A MATTER OF BALANCE-FALL PREVENTION CLASS:** SEP 29-OCT 22, Mondays & Wednesdays, 10:30 am-12:30 pm. (Twice a week for 4 weeks.) At Cheney Parks & Rec, 615 4th St (Wren Pierson bldg). Class is FREE but you need to pre-register—509.777.1571. Contact Mel for any questions: 509.683.2516.

Dear Family,

Helen and I are so grateful for the love, support, and prayers we have received from so many of you. We give praise to God for His faithfulness and goodness, which we have seen through your encouragement, kindness, and care.

We are thankful to share that my surgery was successful, and I am now on the road to recovery. By God's grace and through the generosity of many, 95% of the medical costs have been covered. This is truly an answer to prayer and a testimony of God's provision.

Whether through financial gifts, faithful prayer, or personal care, you have stood with us in this journey, and we cannot thank you enough. Your love has lifted our spirits and reminded us of the strength we have together in Christ.

With heartfelt gratitude, Kevin & Helen